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 On September 22, 2020 Duvall’s School of Cosmetology signed the Department 

of Education’s Recipient’s Funding Certification and Agreement for the Higher 

Education Emergency Relief Fund. This certification assured the Department of 

Education that DuVall’s School of Cosmetology would use no less than 50% of the funds 

received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency Financial 

Aid Grants to students. 

 

 DuVall’s School of Cosmetology received $97,694 from the Department of 

Education pursuant to the institution’s Certification and Agreement for Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to Students. 

 

 On October 8, 2020 DuVall’s School of Cosmetology distributed the full amount 

of funds received to approximately 70 students as Emergency Financial Aid Grants under 

Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


